
jed johnson 
 

I urge you to reject the proposed air pollution permit for the Copper World mine. As it's currently
drafted, the proposed permit does little to ensure the mine protects our air or environment. At a
minimum you must require the Copper World mine to obtain a class 1 permit. A Class 1 permit is
necessary so that the mine "always" accountable for limiting its air pollution and protecting the
environment - no exceptions.


